
 

 

 

Press Release 

OFFICE OF THE ELECTORAL COMMISSION 

Released Thursday 4th June 2020 

For Your attention and attendance Friday 5th June 2020 

 

RE: Closed door registered political parties meeting  

 

The Electoral Commission of Seychelles shall be holding a closed-door meeting 

with all registered political parties on Friday 5th June 2020 at ICCS room 2 from 

9 a.m. to 1 p.m.  

After this meeting, there shall be a press conference at 2 p.m. to 3 p.m. at ICCS 

room 1, where all press shall be briefed about the outcomes and discussions of 

the meeting. 

In line with current public health measures please note that there will be a 

sanitizing station at the entrance of the ICCS. You will also be required to sign 

in the attendance book at the entrance.  

Please confirm your attendance by sending an email to 

murielcm.morgan@gmail.com or calling 2523990. 
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